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May 15, 2016

 
Sunday, May 15th - PENTECOST
  9:30am	 Sunday School
 10:30am	 Worship Service
	 	 Baby Shower immediately following 
	 	 service.
  3:00pm 	 VBS Meeting - Fellowship hall
  5:00pm	 Deacons’ Meeting
  6:00pm 	 YOUTH FUND RAISER - DINNER
	 	 AND AUCTION   
Monday, May 16th 
3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis Study
4:00pm 	 Community Garden Mtg. 
 7:00pm 	 By-law Committee Mtg. 

Tuesday, May 17th
 10:00am 	 Low Impact Fitness
  4:30pm	 Baptist Housing
  6:00pm 	 High Intensity Fitness
  
Wednesday, May 18th
12:00pm 	 Faith & Communion
	 	 NO WEDNESDAY NIGHT ACTIVITIES

Thursday, May 19th 
 10:00am 	 Low Impact Fitness
 12:00pm 	 Craft Club
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
  7:00pm 	 Learn ‘N’ Grow Graduation

Saturday, May 21st
10:00am	 Explore FBC

401 North LaureL aveNue  |  CorbiN, KeNtuCKy  40701  |  (606) 528-4738
b u i L d e r

Graduate recognition
We will  be honoring our graduates on Sunday, May 22nd.  If 
you know of someone in our church who is graduating from 
high school, college, graduate school, or some other program, 
please let us know by e-mailing their names, information, and 
a digital picture to:pamela@firstbaptistcorbin.org or alex@
firstbaptistcorbin.org. You may also drop off the information in 
the church office. We would like to acknowledge our graduates 
in the Builder. Please have your information submitted by 
Monday, May 16th

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Chicken & Dumplings and A Silent Auction!!!

On Sunday, May 15th, at 6PM, the youth at FBC Corbin will 
be sponsoring a fundraiser to purchase new furnishings 
for the youth suite. Please make plans to join them in the 
fellowship hall for a Homemade Chicken and Dumplings 
meal ($10 ea.)  and a silent auction.  Meanwhile, they are 
accepting donations to be auctioned-- anything from retail 
items to baked goods. For additional information, contact 
Alex at 606-528-4738 or alex@firstbaptistcorbin.org.

You are invited to:  A Baby Shower for Keisha Rhinehart 
and her son, Kaiden.  The shower will take place 
immediately following morning worship on Sunday, May 
15th.  Kaiden weighed 6lbs 13oz at birth and is 4 weeks 
old. Keisha has been a member of FBC youth for several 
years and lives with her grandmother in Lily. 

VBS MEETING!!!
If you have signed up or plan to sign up as a volunteer for VBS  the 
week of June 12th -18th,  please plan to attend the meeting on 
Sunday, May 15th at 3:00pm. We will meet in the fellowship hall and 
refreshments will be served. If you have not had a opportunity to sign 
up, please see Alex as soon as possible. 



First Baptist Church at Worship
May 15, 2016

THE DAY OF PENTECOST
 

Scripture Lessons
Acts 2:1-21

Psalm 104:24-34, 35b
Romans 8:14-17
Luke 24:36-53

 
Anthems by the Sanctuary Choir

Alleluia! Sing to Jesus
Gracious Spirit, Dwell with Me

 
Sermon by Austin Carty

“Witnesses of These Things”

	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Austin Carty
528-0941

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Bob Cain
528-5208

USHERS & GREETERS
May 15, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Casey Petrey
5. Levi Petrey
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

     May 15, 2016

       Glennis Hensley
 Glida Morgan

  				  

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 15th
in memory of 

WILLIAM E. HENSLEY
by 

Glennis Hensley
Nancy, Courtney, and Patrick Haggerty

Bill, Tricia, Grace, and Kate Hensley
Cindy, Lars, and Clara Finneseth

Sunday, May 8, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $   11,141.00   
		      YTD Budget Offerings:	 $ 170,313.00

			        Loose Change:     $           41.24

A gift has been given in memory of
GARY DOUGLAS PRICE

by
Fredina Cobb

A gift has been given in memory of
GENE ROBINSON

by 
Anna Mae Setser

Gifts have been given in memory of
ROBERT G. WELLS

by
Fredina Cobb

Anna Mae Setser

Dear Friends,

On Saturday, May 21st, at 10:00 AM, we will hold our first Explore 
FBC opportunity for new and prospective members.  Explore FBC 
will be offered once each quarter for new and prospective members 
to come talk with the pastors, tour the church facilities, learn about 
FBC’s history, and ultimately, further explore what being a member 
at First Baptist Church Corbin is all about. Donuts and coffee will 
be provided. If you are a new member of our church family or have 
been attending regularly and are interested in finding out more 
about membership, please make plans to join us on the 21st. If you 
do plan to attend, please give Pamela a call at the office (528.4738) 
so that we can know how many to anticipate. 

Meanwhile, on a different note, starting next Thursday (May 19th) 
we will begin harvesting The Mustard Seed Community Garden 
every Thursday morning. To that end, we need five volunteers 
who will commit to being part of our Harvest Team. Harvest Team 
members will show up on Thursday mornings at 9AM and will work 
until approximately noon. Responsibilities will include harvesting 
the crops (one bed per team member), boxing them for giveaway, 
and helping distribute the boxes to our partner families at noon. 
The Harvest Team is a vital part of our new garden ministry, and I’d 
greatly appreciate your considering being a part of it. Please contact 
the church office if you are interested in signing up or learning more!

All my love,

Austin

To my First Baptist Church Family,
 
The words “thank you” do not even begin to describe how grateful I am for your 
generous support, donations, and prayers throughout my recent mission trip to 
Belize. The supplies and funds that you donated made a significant difference 
in enabling my team to take close to $50,000 worth of medical supplies, OTC 
products, and durable medical equipment with us to donate to people in and 
around Belize City.  Providing this astounding number of supplies is an amazing 
feat in itself; but because of your assistance we were also able to provide health 
assessments to children and adults in nearby poverty-stricken villages, as well as 
live out and share the Gospel of Jesus with each site visit.  Truly you and I, along 
with my team, were the hands and feet of Christ.
            In the short span of eight days we were able to conduct two health fairs, 
visit three children’s homes, and serve as medical assistants in the local prison. 
At each stop we provided vital health screening tests, such as blood pressure 
and glucose testing. A group of Physician Assistants from Sullivan worked 
alongside us to provide much-needed eye- and ear exams. One of my team’s 
most extraordinary experiences was at the prison, where in one day we were able 
to see over 100 patients who normally would not have been seen by the (one) 
physician, due to the hierarchy ranking system.  Here, we were able to treat a 
variety of illnesses: everything from the flu to high blood sugar, even appendicitis. 
Because of a recent outbreak of the flu the doctor had run out of Tylenol to 
combat the numerous high fevers, but with your donations we were able to fully 
restock the shelves!
Personally, one of my most memorable experiences was at a children’s home, 
where I played with a young girl about 6 years old.  When we first met she was a 
bit shy, but with a little bit of persuasion from Easter eggs (and our mutual love of 
sweet treats) we became fast friends. Before long she was braiding my hair and 
teaching me some of her favorite school songs. One of the songs she sang that 
affected me was called “I Know Who I Am,” and it has quickly become a favorite 
of mine.  I can vividly remember the pure love and hope she exuded as she sang, 
“We are a chosen generation, Called forth to show His excellence; All I require for 
life, God has given me; and I know who I am.”
It’s amazing to think that in such a short time we were able to accomplish so much 
and make a positive impact in the lives of many people. The truth, however, is 
that the people we worked with actually made a profound impact on me. Their 
love of life and strong spiritual faith in spite of their desperate circumstances were 
humbling and awe-inspiring.  The people of Belize, as well as this journey, will 
forever hold a special place in my heart alongside my family of faith here at First 
Baptist Corbin.  Thank you for this privilege.
  
With love and appreciation,
Meredith Huff


